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The flowers on the main Altar have been designated by the 
Neiderer family in memory of George Neiderer.   
                
 

Sat. 5:30p.m. Living & deceased members of  
   Earl T. and Dorothy Brady 
Sun. 7:30a.m. The People of the Parish          
           10:00a.m. Anna Marie Ugarte  
Mon.  8:00a.m. Paul Pisula    
Tues. 8:00a.m. Philip J. Blair, Jr. 
Wed.  8:00a.m. Deceased members of Wm. F. Nicholson 
   family 
Thurs.   8:00a.m.  Deceased members of Herbert & Mary  
                                       Jane Hemler family 
First Friday 8:30a.m.    George S. Smith  
 7:00p.m.           Allen F. Murphy 
Sat. 5:30p.m. Leona “Pony” McIntyre 
Sun. 7:30a.m. Burnell Lawrence 
            10:00a.m. The People of the Parish 
 

                                                                                        
       
 

Sat. Mar. 2nd     5:30p.m.    Volunteers needed 
Sun. Mar. 3rd     7:30a.m.    Brian and Janet Zeigler 
             10:00a.m.    George and Patti Zimmerman 
 

Attention Altar Servers, Lectors and Extraordinary Ministers; 
please put your serving preferences into the Ministry 
Scheduling system ASAP. Those who do not have a computer 
please contact Chuck Minchik at 717-353-1488. 
 

Pastors Column: From St. John Neumann Wonder – Worker of 
Philadelphia. In life, St. John Neumann loved children. Incidents of 
his kindnesses and affection for them are plentiful in his 
biographies. Neumann himself confessed more than once that he 
found the greatest satisfaction in teaching children the Catholic 
faith. He did this even as a bishop, and children always found him 
attractive and approachable. After all, they were his favorites. 
The saint’s love for children has survived his death. He continues to 
work his most extraordinary prodigies for sick children. Experience 
has proved that St. John Neumann is still befriending children from 
heaven and sending his fatherly protection, as the next few stories 
relate.  
Next week, the story of 3 year old Michelle Milano will begin. 
 

The 2019 Diocesan Annual Campaign, previously known as the 
Bishop’s Annual Lenten Appeal, will begin Mar. 10th. The theme 
for this year is Faith Forward. Our faith is central to who we are. 
Prayerfully consider your pledge in support of our Parish goal; 
please remember the important ministries and services that the 
Diocese provides to our Parish, parishioners and community. 

 
 
 

Monies donated to the campaign support the programs and 
ministries that are Diocesan led, Parish implemented and 
Parishioner supported. No funds given to the Diocesan Annual 
Campaign are directed to the Survivors Compensation Fund nor 
legal fees. Any funds collected in excess of our goal will be returned 
to Sacred Heart.  
 

Immaculate Conception Thrift Shop, 5 Carlisle St. New Oxford 
is having a clothing sale. Buy two items and get the third free. 
Shop hours are Mon. – Sat. 9:00a.m. – 3:00p.m. 
 

There is a box in the vestibule of the Church for old palm.  
 

The Adult Choir will be singing at the 10:00 Mass on Sun. Mar. 
3rd. 
 

Beginning on Tues. Mar. 5th, St. Joseph Parish in York will host 
a cycle of the Surviving Divorce program. This 12 week program 
is offered for the recently divorced as well as those who have been 
separated or divorced for a long time. Taking place in a small group 
format and led by an experienced deacon, attendees will explore 
the emotional, practical, and spiritual impacts of divorce, and learn 
to find healing and hope. For more information or to register, contact 
Deacon Neil Crispo at 717-755-7503 x229 or Crispo@sjy.org. 
 

Junior Choir rehearsals will begin for the Lent & Easter Season 
on Sun. Mar. 10th. Rehearsal is from 8:45 to 9:30a.m. New students 
are welcome. Please contact Jody Richter for more information: 
717-524-8684 or songbird62@embarqmail.com   
 

Our Parishioner Ron Routson is facing a possible heart 
transplant. Therefore, a fundraiser to help him and his family 
with the surmounting costs, “Go Green for Ron” will be held 
Sat. Mar. 16th here in our Parish Hall. Doors open at 6:45p.m. the 
cost of the ticket is $20 per person. This entitles you to a meal 
catered by Boneyard BBQ, music by Wayne Beck and Irishtown 
Road, 50/50, raffles and other Small Games of Chance. For tickets 
or more information contact Angie Staub 717-465-6362 or the 
Parish Office 717-637-2721. If you would like to give a donation, 
please make checks payable to Angie Staub. You can drop the 
envelope into the collection basket or stop by the Parish Office. 
All tickets MUST be purchased prior to the event. There will be NO 
tickets available at the door. Must be 21. Desserts would be 
appreciated the day of the event, drop them off at the Hall between 
11:00a.m. – 12:00p.m. 
 

1966 DCHS Class Luncheon will be held Sat. Apr. 13th at Inn 94, 
New Oxford. 11:30 – 12:30 is the Social hour, 12:30 – 3:30 will be 
the meal and fellowship. Contact Pat (Breiner) Webb via email to  
pw4893@gmail.com  or Julie (Houser) Hawbaker via phone to                   

  717-632-0620 or text 717-818-5051. 
 

    Extraordinary Ministers of Holy Communion: a training 
session for new ministers, and for those needing renewed 
mandates, will be held on Tues. Apr. 23rd at Sacred Heart 
Parish Center, Spring Grove. It will begin at 6:30p.m. Pre-
registration is needed. Contact our Parish Office 717-637-2721 in 
order to register. Deacon Tom Aumen will be the presenter. 

 
 
 
 

Craft Beer & Wine in the Woods: SAVE THE DATE – Sat. June 
1st from 11:00 a.m. – 6:00 p.m. **New Location** New Oxford 
Social Club Pavilion, 200 West Golden Lane in New Oxford. Tickets 
can be purchased online www.stck8schooll.org   
 

Registration is open for K – 8 for the 2019-2020 school year. 
Contact the business office at 717-635-3135. Contact the 
business office at 717-637-3135 or by the website: 
www.stck8school.org  
 

This coming Tues. Feb. 26th is Sacred Heart Basilica Day at 
Hoss’s Restaurant. Cards are at the doors of the Church or clip out 
the card below. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   

Parish Financial Report 
 

Cash Balance at 6/30/18     $ 55,138 
 

Parish Collections (offertory) July-January    282,360 
 

Other Parish Income (not including Picnic) 
  July – January      126,940 
 

School Assessment July-January: 
 St. Teresa of Calcutta (monthly 9,343)     (65,401) 
 Delone Catholic           (monthly 3,730)     (26,110) 
 

Operating Expenses July – January  
(church, church office, rectory & convent)    (324,919) 
 

Net transfers of cash to the building savings fund          (527)   
 

Cash balance at 1/31/19      $ 47,481 
 

Thank you for your continued support! 
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